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I am writing today in support of LD 1111. I am a town councilor for the town of 
Fairfield. I am the head of our PFAS committee. I also live in one of the “hot zones” 
in Fairfield. Finally, I am a veterinarian who did a lot of dairy farm work in the area. 
My neighbors, friends and clients have had their lives turned upside down by the 
effects of PFAS contamination due to no fault of their own. This bill would only be a 
first step in a long term approach. It would show engagement and caring by the State. 
I urge the committee to support this bill. Thank you, Matt Townsend.


